
 

February 27, 2012 
 

Upon the recommendation of the General Education Council in consultation with the Curriculum 
Committee and the Dean of the College of Liberal Arts and with the approval of the Council of Deans, the 

World Cultural Traditions requirement has been changed.  Instead of being required to take World Lit. I 

or II and World History I or II plus one course from the "Other World Cultures" list, students can now 
take any 3 classes from the World Cultural Traditions list as long as no more than 2 have the same 

prefix.  Please see the updated version of the General Education check sheet for details. 
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